
Witherspoon  decisions  Capers
in Atlantic City
Atlantic City, New Jersey (March 12, 2018)–Chazz Witherspoon
raised his winning streak to eight in a row as he went the
eight-round distance by won a unanimous decision over Lamont
Capers that headlined a seven-bout card at The Claridge Hotel
in Atlantic City.

The show, which took place this past Saturday, was promoted by
Mis Downing Promotions and Silverspoon Promotions.

Witherspoon was able to outpoint the crafty Capers. Capers was
very competitive, but it was Witherspoon’s size and harder
punches that proved to be the difference as he captured the
via 78-74, 78-74 and 77-75 scores.

Witherspoon of Paulsboro, NJ is now 37-3. Capers, who was
fighting for the 2nd time in seven days is 9-12-4.

Willis Lockett took a six-round majority decision over Prince
Badi Ajamu in a cruiserweight bout.

Lockett of Takoma Park, MD won by scores of 59-55, 58-56 and
57-57, and is now 16-22-6. Ajamu of Camden, NJ is 28-4-1.

Super Lightweight John Bauza remained undefeated with a six-
round unanimous decision over David Morales.

Bauza of North Bergen, NJ won on all cards by scores of 60-54,
and is now 9-0. Morales of Managua, Nicaragua is 13-9.

Mike Hilton won a three-round technical unanimous decision
over Hector Perez.

The fight was a terrific back and forth brawl when Perez
suffered a cut over his right eye in the third frame.
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Perez almost made a quick night for himself as he dropped
Hilton in the 1st round. Hilton stormed back to register his
own knockdown’s in round two and three.

The scores were 28-26 on all cards at the time of he stoppage.

Hilton of Trenton, NJ is 10-0. Perez of Pleasantville, NJ is
3-2

Edgar Cortes won a four-round unanimous decision over Kevin
Asmat in a featherweight bout.

Scores were 38-37 twice and 39-36 for Cortes, of Vineland, NJ,
who is now 6-4. Asmat of North Bergen. NJ is 3-2.

Alejandro Jimenez made a successful pro debut with a 2nd round
stoppage over Derrick Pitts in a bantamweight bout.

The time of the finish was 3:00. Pitts is 0-2.

Dan Murray and Latorrie Woodberry fought to a no-contest when
Woodberry  hurt  his  shoulder  in  the  1st  round  of  their
scheduled  four-round  welterweight  bout.

“I am ecstatic about Saturday night’s card,” said Mis Downing
of Mis Downing Promotions. “The fights were terrific and very
competitive. I want to thank the Claridge Hotel and a special
thanks to The Atlantic City Boxing Hall of Fame. I also want
to thank Mayor Frank Gilliam for supporting our event. We are
excited about what is to come in the future, and we will have
a very big announcement shortly about our next event, which
will be a very special night of boxing.”

Mis Downing Promotions would like to thank their sponsors
which includes The Atlantic City Boxing Hall of Fame, The
Claridge  Hotel,  Fantasea  Resorts,  AEI  Insurance,  Urgent
Response,  HairX,  Buy  Smart  Motors  &  New  Vision  Property
Management.


